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SPECIAL EDITION

Please save the date for the annual MANA Pancake Breakfast —
Saturday September 6th, 2025 8-11am in the Martin Park shelter.

This event has a long history in our community of bringing folks together for food and fun. There will be
pancakes, including gluten free, sausage, fruit and syrups! We'll also have coffee and juice.
There will be games, as well, and lots of good conversation.

Tickets can be purchased onsite: $10 for adults, $5 for children and seniors. We are trying for a zero
waste event, so bring plates and utensils-- or you can pay an extra $1 to buy them.

In addition to meeting up with neighborhood friends, new and old, this is MANA's biggest fundraiser of
the year, the proceeds of which fund the EGGStravazanza, and neighborhood projects.

Hope to see you there!

Questions? Want to volunteer? Email steeringcommittee@martinacres.org
or call Jennifer @ 719-205-8166




